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AGENDA ITEM 

 New Year’s Eve Ball Drop Amplified Sound Permit –– Public Hearing 

 

BACKGROUND 
 

 Per City Council direction, certain amplified Sound Permits are subject to public hearings as they 
relate to   dates, hours of operation, and decibel levels. The City of Salida is hosting the New Year’s 
Eve Ball Drop and has submitted an amplified sound permit application for Council’s consideration.  
The Ball Drop will be at the intersection of  F and Sackett Streets on December 31st between the 
hours of 7:00 pm and Midnight. 

  
 Amplified Sound Permits are allowed to be approved by the City Administrator between the dates of 
May 1 and November 1 annually and no noise is permitted after 10:00 PM, unless specifically 
authorized by the City Council.  This amplified sound permit requires a public hearing for the date 
and time requested. 

 

  Public notice was posted in the Mountain Mail on November 8, 2024. The permit application is also 
attached for review. 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
  

 Staff recommends approval of the amplified Sound Permit for the New Year’s Eve Ball Drop to be 

held on December 31, 2024, between the hours of 7:00 pm and Midnight. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT 
 

None 

 

MOTION   
 

Following a public hearing, a City Councilmember should state, “I move to ________________ an 

amplified Sound Permit for the New Year’s Eve Ball Drop to be held on December 31, 2024, 

between the hours of 7:00 pm and Midnight.”, followed by a second and a roll call vote. 
 

 


